
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

February 26, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, Mark Giglio, Gary Dame, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:35 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Gary Dame updated the Selectmen  

• Mark Giglio gave the Selectmen a letter.  The board read the letter and discussed 

some issues in regards to the fire department.  The Selectmen will forward the letter 

to Chief Peterson. 

• Doug made a motion to accept the Transfer Station Ordinance.  Bob 2nd the motion.  

The ordinance will be posted on the web site and the town office 

• The Selectmen reviewed the ambulance contract.  The board agreed to sign the 

contract for 2 years instead of 3. 

• Doug stated the transfer station decals will be available at the town office.  The 

decals must be on the vehicles by March 18th. 

• The Selectmen approved the January minutes. 

• The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 


